
  

 

Borough of Telford & Wrekin 

The Council has made the Borough of Telford and Wrekin, Footpath between Plough Lane, 
Newport and Kestrel Close, Newport (Temporary Prohibition of Pedestrians) Order 2019 in order to 
undertake Sewer Connection works. The order becomes operational from the 14/10/19. The following 
Footpath is affected: Footpath between Plough Lane, Newport and Kestrel Close, Newport from its 
junction with Plough Lane and its junction with Kestrel Close. Alternative routes will be signed on site. 
The maximum duration is 18 months, but the works are expected to be completed by the 25/10/19. 
Jonathan Eatough, Assistant Director: Governance, Procurement & Commissioning  
Temporary Road Closure Notice TC3-0228    10/10/19. TWC LP 02333 


